

Fairburn View Primary School

STANSFIELD DRIVE, AIREDALE, CASTLEFORD, WF10 3DB Telephone: 01977 558 350

Head teacher: Margaret Brownlee BA MA Hons NPQH
Deputy Head teacher: Joe Mulroy BA Hons

<u>admin@fairburnview.co.uk</u>

www.fairburnview.co.uk

Dear parent/ carer,

Transition Days 14th and 15th July

Although school life has not been normal over the past few months, we still wanted to give your children an opportunity to meet their new teacher for September and spend some time with them as we usually do.

So next Tuesday and Wednesday your child will meet their new teacher and spend time in their new classroom for the session they come into school for.

Children are still to enter school and be collected from the doors they have been using for their present class. They will be brought to their new classroom when they have all arrived and will be returned to their original classroom at the end of the session.

(Key worker children will remain the same and be catered for throughout the whole day as usual.

Children who usually order grab bags for their session can still do so on transition days.)

End of Term

School closes for the summer holiday on Thursday 16th July. Sadly, we will not be holding our many annual summer events this year, but we will make the last day, no matter which session your child attends, a fun experience.

Packs of activities have been provided for your child to do during the summer weeks to help them with their learning and entertainment. These will be handed out next week directly to the children or will be delivered to your home. Please encourage your child to read as often as possible during summer to help with their reading and preparation for next year.

September Start

School opens again on Monday 7th September at 11.00am for all children apart from nursery who will be informed directly of their start dates and times.

All children must be back in school uniform in September and pupils must also have correct PE kit and indoor shoes for their comfort and safety. Please prepare your child's uniform during the summer weeks.

Thank you again for all your hard work and support over the past few months – you have been brilliant!

Look after yourselves, keep safe and have a good summer break. We look forward to seeing you all again in September

Mrs Brownlee